Labor Association of Wisconsin, Inc. (LAW, Inc.) has sponsored a Voluntary Vision Plan for our members since 1995.   Our Voluntary Vision Plan provides participants with a very comprehensive level of vision benefits.  The large preferred provider network includes Ophthalmologists, Optometrists, and Retail Chains throughout Wisconsin.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Here’s the Great News!  Our Voluntary Vision Plan is also available to employees who are not members of LAW, Inc.

The open enrollment period is from November 21, 2018 through December 31, 2018 for an effective date of January 1, 2019.

The Premium is Guaranteed to January 1, 2022

The following is a brief summary of the preferred provider network level of benefits:

Vision Exam:	Covered in Full		Every 12 months
Lenses:		Covered in Full		Every 12 months
Single
Bifocal
Trifocal
Lenticular
Frames		$100 Benefit		Every 12 months
Contacts		$100 Benefit                	Every 12 months

Please go to the LAW, Inc. website (http://www.law-inc-wi.com/vision-2/), for detailed information on the benefits, premium, and instructions on how to enroll in the plan.
 
  



